CiTtyYy OF

WHERE MINNESOTA CONNECTS

/’7’;

CITY OF WAITE PARK
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
WELLHEAD PROTECTION PLAN — PART II

Notice is hereby given that the City of Waite Park will hold a public hearing to review
Part II of its Wellhead Protection Plan consistent with the Minnesota Wellhead Protection Rule
(part 4720.5350. subpart 4). The Public Hearing will be held on Monday, April 2, 2018 at
6:30 p.m. or shortly thereafter during the regularly scheduled City Council meeting at Waite Park
City Hall, 19 13™ Avenue North, Waite Park, MN. Any questions or comments can be directed
to William Schluenz, Public Works Director, at 320-252-6822. Comments can also be made at
the public hearing.
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William Schluenz
Public Works Director
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